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Dear Children, Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 newsletter for Spring Term 2 

  

Wow! It is hard to believe that we are halfway through the academic year and what a brilliant time 

we are having! We have lots of fun topics and activities planned for the half term ahead that we are 

sure the children will enjoy.  

 

Maths: Ratio, perimeter, area and volume. We will then go on to learn about properties of shapes.  

English: This half term we will be basing our learning around the topic of Spooky Stories. We will be 

using a range of different media to watch and read before we create our own spooky stories.  

Science and Humanities: Our focus this half term will be on the topic of Evolution, including fossils, 

genetics and adaptation.  

PE- Tag Rugby (Friday afternoons) and gymnastics with Mr Haxby (Thursday afternoons) 

RE- Lessons will focus on Islam and what Muslims believe before we then learn about Easter.  

Computing- This half term we will be working on their typing skills and trying to increase our typing 

speed.   

ART- The children will explore a range of artistic media before choosing their preferred to produce a 

final piece based on images of birds.  

 

SATS information: Please be aware that we have uploaded a number of useful resources to the Year 6 

page of the website designed to answer any questions you may have about SATs. We have recorded 

a series of videos and uploaded a pamphlet that walks you though everything you need to know on a 

range of topics: when the tests will take place; what each paper looks like; and how the results will be 

marked and reported to you.  

 

If you have any questions about this term, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you.  

 

 


